
Date:  March 12, 2020 

  

The City is following the recommendations of the Summit County Health Department 
and the Center for Disease Control (CDC) with regards to COVID-19 by limiting public 
gatherings that are facilitated by the City. 

Effective immediately through the end of March the department will be canceling the 
following on-going activities: 

 Child Care 

 Group Fitness Classes 

 Indoor & Outdoor Facility Reservations 

 WITL 

 Drop in Bouldering 

 Ping Pong Lunch League 

The following programs are canceled or suspended: 

 St. Patty’s Day Pickleball Social  3/12 

 Mt. Classroom  3/13 

 Rush & Crush Tennis Social  3/14 

 Homeschool PE  3/13-4/3 

 Karate – current session ends 4/2 

 SnowShoe PC  3/13, 3/30 

 Adult Volleyball League 
 

Tennis clinics and lessons are continuing as scheduled.  Patrons can reserve court time 
as usual. 
 
We are re-evaluating programming & operations on an on-going basis as the situation is 
fluid. 
 

Park City is committed to your public health and safety. Out of an abundance of caution and 
working with the Summit County Health Department, we have temporarily suspended non-
essential programming in our municipal facilities through the end of March.   
 
City facilities are open for business. 


